
 
 
 
 
 
 
      EASTERN MICHIGAN CAMARO CLUB is sponsored by 
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FROM THE PRES-  
   Here we are, Memorial Day, 
honoring those of which a few we 
know but owe our thanks to all. 
Let us not ever forget, that 
sacrifice made for us by so many 

fellow Americans who gave their 
all. Hopefully we will enjoy the 
fruits of their sacrifice for many 
generations to come. Take a moment 
to remember. 
   The old saying “time flies when 
you are having fun”, sure applies 
here. I just finished May’s column 
and here I am stuck in front of my 
less than fabulous computer making 
you all read through yet another 
500+ words of Presidential Wisdom. 

Sure, you can laugh at my trials 
and tribulations of a wanna be 
author. Make light of the fact 
each and every month you get to at 
least see (there are some who do 
not take the time to read, hard to 
believe I know) what is on my mind 
this month. Well, my evil plan is 
to stop writing these, so the 
months do not fly by. Think it 
will work, probably not. But, 
there are a few of you that would 

like to see it succeed now, 
wouldn’t you? Be honest. Car 
person to car person. Just a few 
times you wish this weather could 
stay around for a year or two. And 
those of you reading this in a 
year round car climate can (well 
you know). So we must make the 
most of what we are delt. Get out 

and use that Camaro. Take in a 
show, either with or without your 
Camaro. There are an abundance of 
them each and every week. Tinker 
with it some, maybe clean an 
unkept place you haven’t done in 
some time, or reclean what doesn’t 
need to be. Works for me.  

   Just spent the last few months 
getting ready for our clubs 
adventure to the Tail of the 
Dragon. The old girl is as ready 
as she’ll ever be. Oh, and Kathy 
is ready as well. Not sure this is 
something everyone may attempt, 
but we are giving it a good old 
college try. Multiple hours on the 
engine test stand and 700 plus 
miles of testing.  Trip to Flint 
for the Dust’em off Show with club 

members proved to be fun. Had a 
chance to meet several new members 
and talk to those we do not get to 
see as often as we would like. And 
just like that we are off to see 
just how much fun we can have in a 
55-year-old Camaro. Wish you could 
all go because one thing I know is 
this club and its members know how 
to have fun. From the UP to 
southern Missouri, the things that 
make this club great just keep on 

coming. We will talk much and 
laugh hard I am sure. We might 
even take in some great scenery 
here and there. Will we return 
successful “Dragon Slayers”? My 
money is on us. Stay tuned as we 
might even update the club as we 
travel.  
        continued next page → → 

 
 

 
 CELEBRATING 50 YEARS! of selling great cars and trucks!!



Something we should do more often, 
if for nothing else is the sheer 

entertainment of those laughing at 
our crazy idea of fun. 
   Look for all your club news in 
this edition of the Hugger. 
Updates on CSF and the many other 
shows and events we are planning 
on attending. One more time, 
please take some time to remember 
all those who made this possible. 
   Snook OUT 
 

THE CORNER CAMARO 

This months’ Corner Camaro is EMCC 
members Sandy & Steve Rinke and 
their 1969 RS/SS Indy Pace Car! 
Here is their story - Family owned 
since 1970, our goal is to 
preserve it in its original state, 
with restoration and minor 
repairs. The Camaro has a 350 
engine and automatic trans. The 
exterior is the original Dover 
White and Hugger Orange stripes. 

The interior is Pace Car Orange 
and Black Hounds-tooth. The Pace 
Car was a 2021 Top 25 winner at 
the Frankenmuth Auto Fest. 
GREAT Camaro Sandy and Steve! 
Thanks for being an EMCC member!! 
 

EMCC JUNE MEETING 

The next EMCC membership meeting 
will be on SATURDAY, JUNE 18, 2022 
(because Sunday is Father’s Day!). 
Meeting place is set for Chris & 
Sally West’s Garage in South Lyon!      
26040 Stancrest Dr.  South Lyon. 
We’ll be gathering at 3pm with the 
meeting starting at 5-6pm.  
 PLEASE NOTE THE NEW DAY & TIME!! 
Bring a chair! We will be eating 
at 4pm and it will be chicken, 
mostaccioli, salad, breadsticks, 
beverages, and of course ice cream 
for dessert. Meal is compliments 
of the Wests. THANKS!!   You MUST 
RSVP to Sally - sallyawest@aol.com  
no later than JUNE 9th please!  
We hope you can attend. It’s good 
to “see” and talk with everyone!  
NOTE – The West estate is on a 
dirt road, but it is a VERY short 
distance!!! We hope you will be 
attending – see you soon! 
 

EMCC MEETING REPORT 
Our May meeting was VERY well 
attended, with about 39 attending 
for the meeting and a bite to eat. 
The weather was great and many 
drove their Camaros to the 
meeting! We also had several new 
members attending, nice!! At the 
meeting we had a Camaro Superfest 
update from Chris. Don went over 
up-coming activities. Paul also 
gave some CSF comments and general 
things for us to be mindful of. It 

was really great seeing everyone 
at the meeting and enjoying each 
other’s company and conversations!  
We hope to see you at the next 
EMCC meeting!  
 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS 

We have three new members this 
past month! Please welcome Sandra/ 
Steven Rinke, Wendell/Jamie 
Wilson, Greg/Melinda Rancilio and 
Wayne/Anna Pierantoni. EMCC 

membership for 2022 is now at 103 
members!  
THANKS FOR BEING AN EMCC MEMBER!! 
 

EMCC BARN SHOW 

EMCC will be attending the Wilson 
Barn show in Livonia on Sunday, 
June 12th. Nick is our coordinator 
for this show. We do it right... 
members bring food, snacks and 
drinks to share! Great day with 

your fellow EMCC members!  
Contact Nick at 734-673-7519 or 
email - nicks4account@yahoo.com  
We will be meeting at Wendy’s on 
Middle Belt and Joy Rds at 7:15am, 
leaving at 7:30am. If you did not 
pre-register, you can still 
attend, but you MUST inform Nick 
by June 6th!!!  
 

CAMARO MEMORIUM 

You are no longer with us, but you 
are not forgotten! 
 Tom Hawke  Karen Lewis  
 Doug Warren  John Glister  
 John VanOrsdal Russ Sarns  
 John Hancock       Joan Turon  
 Rich Worcester     Dan Theriault 
 Vicki Angelosanto 
They are at peace with our Lord. 
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CAMARO SUPERFEST 2022 is scheduled 
for August 12th thru August 14th.  
This year’s location is at EMCC’s 
sponsor, Lou LaRiche Chevrolet in 
Plymouth, MI. Here’s your report 
from Chairman Chris West -  
  June is here and Camaro cruising 
is already in full swing. Reminder 
that our 31st annual Camaro 
Superfest is only a few weeks 
away. It’ll be great to be back to 
a live show and gather with our 

extended Camaro family again. If 
you haven’t yet registered then 
please do. EMCC Camaros will be 
parked together, as a club, in 
front of the Lou LaRiche showroom 
in the center of all the action. 
The help of the EMCC membership 
has always been vital to the 
success of Superfest and this year 
is no exception. A volunteer sign-
up will be going out soon. When 
you get the sign-up information 
take a minute to volunteer for a 

spot.  
  Another way to help is to donate 
to the Friday night Meet & Greet 
Trivia night. Camaro and Chevy 
themed items or gift baskets are 
needed for the auction.  Below are 
a couple of items recently donated 
for the auction: 

 

  If you’re not signed up for the 
auction I recommend you do. Not 

only will you have the opportunity 
to win some very nice items you 
will also have a great evening of 
fun playing Camaro trivia with 
your EMCC family and Camaro 
friends. 
  Another way to help is to be a 
judge for one of the Camaro 
generation or Z-car classes.  
Being a judge is a great way to 
see, up close, other Camaros and 
meet some like-minded enthusiasts.  

You don’t have to be a Camaro guru 
to be a judge, just someone with 
an appreciation for a nice ride.  
If you are interested in judging 
contact Don Jorgensen.  
  Most importantly we want our 
whole EMCC family to be part of 
the return to a live Camaro 
Superfest and a fun filled 
weekend. SO REGISTER NOW! 
  If you have any questions 
contact me, Chris West, at 

chriswest697197@aol.com  
 
NOTE! - The CSF committee is 
looking for donations of gifts and 
gift baskets for the Friday night 
Meet and Greet Trivia Night Raffle 
or Auction. If you would like to 
donate items or make up a themed 
gift basket (car care-movie night-
summer fun-cars and coffee/etc.) 
it would be very much appreciated. 
We ask that there be no hard 

liquor in the baskets due to 
Michigan liquor regulations.  The 
gifts and baskets can be dropped 
off at the June meeting at the 
Wests or at the Christmas in July 
party at the Denski’s. We can make 
other arrangements for pickup as 
well if needed. Just email 
sallyawest@aol.com  
  Camaro Superfest is BACK!!!  We 
hope you will get registered and 
be of this great summer Camaro 

tradition with us!!!  
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

EMCC Official events..... 

JUNE 18 - EMCC meeting at Chris-Sally   
   West’s house, South Lyon  3pm-?? 
JUNE 12 - Wilson Barn Show Livonia 
 

OTHER EVENTS- 
June 3-5.. Detroit Grand Prix 
  Belle Isle 
June 4.. Tail of the Dragon  
  (Jen Sievert for details) 
June 4.. M1 Cars & Coffee 
  European cars featured 8:30-11am 
June 4.. CARS INC 17th Open House,  
  Car Show/Sale   8:30am-3pm 
June 4.. 5th St. Colette Car Show 
  St Colette, Livonia 9am-3pm 
June 5.. Grosse Ile Islandfest Car   
  Show Grosse Ile Airport 10am-2pm 

June 10.. USMA - St Jane Church   
  Cruise-in  3pm-8pm 
June 11.. Drive One Cars & Coffee 
  Drive One Roseville    8am-11am 
June 11.. Detroit Dragway Reunion 
  Milan Dragway  8am - 5pm 
June 11.. Packard & Pints  Packard  
 Prvg Grds, Shelby Tnshp 6pm-11pm 
 

 
June 11.. 14th Jackson Rd Cruise  
June 12.. Waterford Hills Open  
  Track Day  7:00 am - 6:00 pm 
June 12.. Cars ‘R’ Stars Car Show 
  Packard Prvg Grds   8am-3pm 
June 12.. Wings and Wheels  Yankee  
  Air Museum, Belleville  10am-4pm 
June 13-17.. Hot Rod Power Tour 

June 14.. 14th Annual Camaro vs  
  Mustang  Tallmadge, OH 
June 16-18.. Eastpt Gratiot Cruise 
June 17.. USMA/KofC HALL CRUISE 
  FREE Clawson K of C  4pm-8pm 
June 19.. HAPPY FATHER’S DAY!! 
June 19.. EYES ON DESIGN   
  Ford House, Grse Pte   10am-4pm 
June 22.. Lake Street Cruise-In 
  South Lyon    6:30pm-9:30pm 
June 23–26.. St Ignace Car Weekend 
June 25.. Caffeine/Chrome  Gateway  

  Classic Cars Dearborn  9am-12pm 
June 25.. MCACN Muscle Car Meet Up  
  Gilmore Museum,  9am-4pm 
June 26.. USMA/Center Line Lions   
  Car Show ABC warehse  8am-3pm 
June 25-26 Sloan Auto Museum Fair   
 Sloan Museum Auto Fair/Flint 
 FUTURE EMCC EVENTS- 
July ?? – EMCC Meeting 
July 24 – Christmas in July Party 



Eastern Michigan Camaro Club  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President- Paul Denski 
 734-718-2940  snookmack@gmail.com 
V Pres.- Don Jorgensen   
 734-452-9199     
             nbpbenefits@gmail.com 
Treasurer- Jen Sievert 
 734-945-2516 jensievert@gmail.com 
Secretary – Sharon Harpootlian 
 248-880-5825 
           sharonharpo@hotmail.com 
Member@Large – Barry Hensel 

 734-649-3056 Barry76Lt@wowway.com 
 
   OTHER PEOPLE WHO DO STUFF 
Sgt@Arms– Rick Neibert 734-716-

6121       neibertrichard@att.net 

Board Advisor – Randy Martin 

Events – Don Jorgensen  734-452-  
  9199      nbpbenefits@gmail.com 
Newsletter- Barry Hensel  
734-649-3056 Barry76Lt@wowway.com 
Website- EMCC- Mark Harpootlian 
 248-420-6413 mark@majormicro.com 
Social Media – volunteer needed 
Camaro Superfest – Chris West 
 248-321-5430  

chriswest697197@aol.com 
EMCC Charities – Sally West 
586-904-4029    sallyawest@aol.com 
EMCC Women - Denise McPherson 734-
502-8802 kobos.mcpherson@gmail.com 
 

EMCC OFFICIAL STUFF 

The Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 

is a registered non-profit club in 
the State of Michigan, with the 
purpose of promoting fun and 
fellowship between its members, 
other Camaro owners, and promoting 
the Chevrolet Camaro. Our meetings 
are held once a month and are at 
various dates, locations and 
times. Meeting information is in 
our monthly newsletter and 
website. The EMCC sponsor is Lou 
LaRiche Chevrolet, Plymouth, MI.   
Dues are only $20 per year! If 
joining after Oct 1, you will be 
good through the following year. 
Membership renewals are also $20 
per year. Membership and dues are 
renewed every January.   
Club web site-  www.emcamaro.org    
Club Address-  
43642 Lotus Dr  Canton, MI 48188 

CAMARO FUNNIES! 

 
 

PUN(s) OF THE MONTH: 1) What did 
the mermaid wear to math class?  
An algae-bra.    2) I wanted to 
learn to drive a stick shift.  
Thing is, I couldn't find a 
manual.  
 
THE LAST WORD: A patient walked 
into his doctor's office with a 
cucumber in his left ear, a carrot 
in his right ear and a banana up 
his nose.  "What's wrong with me"? 

he asked. "Simple," the doctor 
said,"You're not eating properly." 
 

EMCC BIRTHDAYS!  
Happy Birthday to all our MAY EMCC 
Birthdays! See the calendar for 
those names and dates! Hope all 
your birthdays are great! If we 
have missed your birthday,  
we’re sorry! Please email your 
birthday to Sharon!  
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2022 CAMARO EVENTS 

Camaro events start in June! These 

are the major events, Camaro only 
or Fbody events. There are many 
Camaro clubs that do smaller 
events too... but they are usually 
open events.  
  2022 North Carolina Camaro 
Gathering Shelton Vineyards 
Dobson, NC   June 3 & 4th 2022     
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2022-
nc-camaro-gathering-car-show-at-
shelton-vineyards-tickets-
292815046687  

  32nd Ontario Camaro Nationals 
June 10-12, 2022 
Holiday Inn & Suites Oakville, Ont 
https://ontariocamaroclub.ca/camar
o-nationals/  
  MI Fbody Meet & Greet – June 25 
Heidebreicht Chevrolet 9am to 3pm 
  11th 2022 Sturgis Camaro Rally 
June 23, 24, 25 & 26 
www.sturgiscamarorally.com/  
  Carlisle GM Nationals 
Fri, Jun 24, Sat, Jun 25,  

Carlisle Fairgrounds  Carlisle, PA 
https://carlisleevents.com/events/
events-
detail/index?id=gm+nationals 
  23RD Camaro Nationals  
JULY 14-16, 2022 
Classic Auto Mall  Morgantown, PA 
www.camaronationals.online/ 
  Wisconsin Camaro Rallye July 22-
24  Elkhart Lake and Delafield, WI 
https://wisconsincamaro.com/rally2
022/?fbclid=IwAR3Ea8lzPrUI_lsHeYTg

1KIvmX_RcB7Eha9TbPWa9qqC8UVWcoSdiz
8jXTc  
  Camaro Fest XI Bowling Green, KY 
July 7 - 10, 2022 
https://camarofest.org/index.html  
  CAMARO SUPERFEST 2022 
August 12-13-14    Lou LaRiche 
Chevrolet, Plymouth, MI 
www.camarosuperfest.com  
  2022 NEOCC Fall Classic 
Sept. 10 - 11 
www.neocc.org/fall-classic/  

  Camaros at the Corners  Sept 25 
https://gilmorecarmuseum.org/event
s/camaros-at-the-corners-2  
 

 

EMCC SWAP AND SELL 

Swap and Sell items are FREE to 

EMCC members and friends. Email 
items to Barry. 
   FOR SALE - 2012 Camaro 2SS 45th 
Anniversary edition. One owner, 
8874 miles. Asking $45,000.00  
6.2 L V8, Six speed manual trans. 
Convertible with wind restrictor, 
front air dam. 45th Anniversary 
floor and trunk mats. Leather 
seats. Includes car cover. 45th 
Anniversary caliper covers, and 
some under the hood bling. Vehicle 

has only been driven in summer. 
Garage stored in winter. 
Exceptionally clean. Signed by 
Chief Engineer Alan Oppenheimer 
and other GM engineers who worked 
on the design.  
Contact EMCC members Rick and 
Shari Neibert  734-716-6121 
neibertrichard@att.net  
 

 
 

EMCC WEARABLES 

If you want a shirt, please 
contact PAUL/DON!! Again, 

depending on the size of the 
order, prices will vary (lower), 
but here are the base prices.... 
polo shirts... cotton (K500) or 
moisture wicking (K540)....  men's 
or ladies... $27 small-3XL 
T-shirts.... cotton (5000)....  
men's or ladies... $18 small-3XL 
 t-shirts.... moisture wicking 
(42000).... men's or ladies ...  
$22.00  small-3XL 
 sweat shirt.... no hoodie, std 
collar (12000).... $29 small-3XL 
 hats...... (C112) $20.00 
You can also have your name put on 
the right side and a second line 
if you wish too... maybe your car 
description? Your name is $5, the 
extra line is $3.50. (ex.- Barry 
1976 Camaro Type LT)  
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LaRICHE/EMCC FUND  
The “Lou LaRiche Family/Eastern 
Michigan Camaro Club Community 
Fund” is open to your donations. 
DONATING IS VOLUNTARY!! And it is 
tax deductible! We are set-up 
through the Canton Community 
Foundation. Use their website to 
donate- www.cantonfoundation.org  
Make sure you select  The Lou 
LaRiche Family/Eastern Michigan 
Camaro Club Community Fund in the 
pull down menu of where you want 

your donation to go. Here is 
another link....   
https://localimpactalliance.org/fu
nds/canton/donor-advised-
funds/the-lariche-family-eastern-
michigan-caramo-club  
THANKS for your support!!  

 

CRUISE NIGHTS 
Cruise nights are starting on 
Sunday May 1st. Please copy this 

list, as it will not be repeated 
in future HUGGER issues.  
These are weekly gatherings.... 
MONDAY 
Canton Car Cave 5-9pm 
Fun Time Cruzers - Lakeside Mall    
  4-8pm 
North Oakland Bowties Cruise Night  
  VFW 1008 Waterford, MI  5-8pm 
TUESDAY 
Culver’s of Lake Orion 4pm-8pm 
Downriver Wanderers Car Club –  

  Holy Cow Creamery 5-8pm 
Classic Car Cruise In – Ukrainian  
  Cultural Center, Warren 5-8pm 
WEDNESDAY 
Pops Sweets and Treats Cruise  
  Nights  Mt Clemens, MI 5-9pm 
Car Cruise at Merribowl 
  Merri-Bowl, Livonia, MI  4pm 
THURSDAY 
VFW Post 1135 Wyandotte, MI 4-7pm 
FRIDAY 
SATURDAY 
Rochester Ram’s Horn Breakfast  
  Club Rochester Hills 6:30am-11am 
Parking at Pasteiner’s Birmingham,  
  MI  8am-10am 
Summer Classic Car Show Leons  
  Taylor, MI  4:30-8pm 
SUNDAY 
America’s Largest Weekly Cruise  
  Bakers of Milford  8am-5pm 

EYES ON DESIGN SHOW 

The annual EYES ON DESIGN show 
will be held on Sunday, June 19th 
from 10am-4pm. This event is held 
at the prestigious Edsel & Eleanor 
Ford House at 1100 Lake Shore 
Road, Grosse Pointe Shores, MI. 
Vehicles are chosen based on the 
year’s theme by invitation only. 
Judging is facilitated by active 
and retired exterior and interior 
designers from leading automotive 
and supplier companies. The public 

is welcome to attend with 
admission at $35 per person. 
Children 10 & under free w/adult. 
Active duty military free w/ID. 
What makes this event mentionable 
is that EMCC member Paul McPherson 
was invited to show his 1969 COPO 
clone at the show this year! This 
year’s theme is BUILT FOR SPEED!  
Raising money to support vision, 
Eyes On Design has raised over $4 
million for the Detroit Institute 

of Ophthalmology (DIO), the 
research arm of the Henry Ford 
Health System Department of 
Ophthalmology.  
 

EMCC PICTURES! 
Here’s a picture of those that 
attended the Back to the Bricks 
event in May!  

 
 
EMCC member Dave/Susan Emerling 
had his Camaro in the Keego Harbor 
Memorial Day parade!  
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EMCC JUNE EVENTS 

While there are many events listed 
on the calendar, there are always 
a few that are considered “club” 
events, where we hope more members 
will try to attend those select 
events. In JUNE –  
  Livonia Barn Show – see article 
for details!  
Plans – meeting times/places for 
all other events are in the works 
and will be communicated via 
email. Watch your emails for more 

info!  Contact DON if you are 
interested in attending these club 
outings, listed on the events-
calendar page.  

 

EMCC 2022 EVENTS 

EMCC Activities Director (and VP) 
Don has this list of events you 
may wish to attend in 2022....  
JULY:   
  Camaro Fest 7/5 - 7/10 / Bowling 
Green, KY (no rooms booked yet)  

  Westland Historical Village Auto 
Festival  Westland  7/9 8am-4pm 
  Hot Wheels Car Show  7/9  
Dearborn, MI.. Wal-Mart Ford Rd / 
Southfield Rd. 
  Camaro Nationals 7/13 - 7/17 
Morgantown, PA (5 rooms booked) 
  Fort Custer Training Center 1st 
Annual Car Show  7/17  Augusta, 
MI. 49012  10am-2pm 
  Christmas in July  7/24  /  
Hosted by The Denski's  Plymouth 

  Blue Suede Cruise 7/29-7/31  
Summit Motorsports, Norwalk OH   
  Main Street Memories Car Show 
7/30  Port Huron, MI. 
  4th Annual South Lyon Lake St. 
Cruise In 7/30  Downtown S. Lyon  
7am to 6pm (all day) 
AUGUST:   
  Goodrich Car Show  8/6  /  
Goodrich, MI. 
  Troy Traffic Jam Car Show  8/7 
(see Dale Baird for details ) 

  CAMARO SUPER FEST 2022  8/12 - 
8/14  PLYMOUTH, MI.  
  Fly-In & Cruise In  8/14 
Brighton Field Brighton, 11am-3pm 
  BTTB Road Tour    8/16 - 8/21  
Flint Area Back to the Bricks Road 
Tour 

  Woodward Cruise 8/20  
Birmingham, MI. (Parking at 13 & 

Woodward City Park) 
  Berger Chevy Show  8/26 - 8/28  
Grand Rapids, MI. (5 rooms booked) 
  Cruise Hines  Hines Park   8/28  
All Day / 25years or older cars 
(see Nick A.) 
SEPTEMBER: 
  Frankenmuth Car Show  9/9  
Frankenmuth, MI. 
  NEOCC Camaro Show  9/10 - 9/11  
Tallmadge, OH  (5 rooms booked) 
  Annual Chicken Run to 

Frankenmuth, MI.  9/18  /  All day 
trip (see Snook for details) 
  Golden Memories Car Show  9/18  
Flint Culture Center 10am - 4pm 
  Muscle Car Adventure  9/23 - 
9/25  Chula Vista, WI  
  Camaro's at the Corner  9/25  
Gilmore Museum  
OCTOBER:  
  Turd de Ohio   10/7  to  10/9  
see Snook for details.  
NOVEMBER:  
  MCACN Show  11/25-26  Rosemont, 
IL (see Snook & Randy for details) 
 

EMCC MEMBER CAR LIST 

PLEASE register your Camaro on our 
web-based database … log on to- 
www.emcamaro.org/ClubCars/Camaros.
asp     If you have questions or 
problems with the database, email 
Mark. This isn’t mandatory, just 
for fun! Please email a picture!    
mark@majormicro.com NOTE!! – we 
have LOTS of members in the 
registry, but no pictures!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.emcamaro.org/ClubCars/Camaros.asp
http://www.emcamaro.org/ClubCars/Camaros.asp
mailto:mark@majormicro.com


 
 

 



 



 

7980 Grissom Parkway, Titusville, FL 32780 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

EASTERN MICHIGAN CAMARO CLUB is sponsored by 

 
 

EMCC is Co-Sponsored and supported by – Saturn Printing, Loyalty Insurance, Livernois Motorsports, 
National Parts Depot, Cuda Automotive, Lingenfelter Performance Engineering, Ecklers All-Gen Camaro 
Parts,  Corrigan Oil Co., Kidd Co., Vanguard Motor Sales, SLP – Street Legal Perf, Detroit HotRod, Omnex 
Accounting, American Muscle, Ric & Rocky’s Auto Care; NBD Benefits Insurance 
 
EMCC is associated with – WWC- Worldwide Camaro Club, ICC- International Camaro Club, ACA- 
American Camaro Association, USMA- United Street Machine Association  

Switch To LaRiche!
40875 Plymouth Road, Plymouth, MI 48170

Sales: (866) 261-4517    Service: (866) 656-8178

www.louchevy.com

 


